
INFORMATION ABOUT THE LEGO®BRICK TUBS PROGRAMME

The Ascot Rotary Club, through its Bricktober Project, wishes to assist with the setting up of
LEGO®play groups in Western Australia by providing LEGO® supplies through our LEGO®

Play Tubs initiative.

Setting up and running a LEGO®Club may seem daunting and a complicated task but it
need not be. In its most basic form, it is an opportunity for children to get together and play
with LEGO®whilst learning valuable life skills, developing social and motor skills, solving
problems creatively and boosting confidence and resilience.

Once your application has been received it will be presented to the next Ascot Rotary Club
Board Meeting (they meet monthly) for approval and a decision on how many tubs your
organisation could receive. The outcome will be advised to you in due course.

As the tubs are purchased from the proceeds of our Bricktober event there may be a delay
in receiving your play tub/s as it will depend upon what stock we have available at the
time.

If your application is successful, it is a condition that your club will:

● display each year at our Bricktober event held during the last weekend of the school
holidays in October

● give permission for the information regarding your organisation to be used in promotional
material regarding the support you have received from Ascot Rotary Club Bricktober
Project. This may include, but is not limited to, articles regarding your story, photos of the
recipient(s) and details of the support received.

● promote Bricktober to your families and encourage them to come and see what their
children have been buildings. We in turn will annually provide advertising material about
Bricktober. This will assist us to continue to raise funds and be able to provide more
LEGO®bricks for more Lego Play Clubs. This could be in your newsletters, on our social
pages or through an email database. Please provide a direct contact for this purpose:

The LEGO®bricks and tub are the property of the organisation/school/LEGO®Club to whom
it has been donated and are for the sole use of that Club and should remain on the property
of the organisation/school/club.

If you need any further information about our Play tubs programme you can contact us
at ascotrotarywa@gmail.com



If you wish to make an application: please click here:

https://bricktober.pwd.net.au/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Lego-Tub-Application-Form-2.doc
x-1.pdf


